
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

28th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

Get ready to be dazzled by the musical prowess of our Year 7 students at the upcoming Year 7 Singing Concert on 
Tuesday May 7th. 

The event will begin at 6:30pm, with doors opening at 6:00pm. We estimate the concert will end at approximately 
7:15pm. 

This isn't just any concert, it's a lively showcase of our students' dedication and talent, featuring an exhilarating 
singing competition between the Year 7 tutor groups. 

 
There are two categories in the competition: 

• Whole class singing 
• Small band/solo performances 

Additionally, there will be a panel of 'judges' to decide the winner adding to the excitement of the event for our 
Year 7 students. 

We're excited to extend a warm invitation to all parents to join us for this special event. Your presence will not 
only uplift our students but also make the evening all the more memorable. 

Satchel homework will soon be set with the song each class has chosen. Please encourage your son/daughter to 
learn the song for the competition! 

Tickets are available on a first-come, first-served basis and can be collected at the reception from Wednesday 
17th April 2024. 

 
If you have any queries regarding this event please contact v.chan@warlinghamtlt.co.uk. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Natalie Smith 
PA to Headteacher 
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